
Robert J. Millette


CelticFest Vendor Coordinator


P.O. Box 1277

Florence, Mississippi 39073


601.940.7374 

millette.rob@gmail.com
May 5, 2012
Dear Vendor:

We are pleased to invite you to participate in CelticFest Mississippi 2012, which will be held September 7 through 9 in Jackson, Mississippi at the Jim Buck Ross Agricultural and Forestry Museum.  

The Celtic Heritage Society (CHS) vendor license fee for vendors is $125.00 per booth area.   Booth areas are 10' X 10'; we do our best to accommodate vendors with trailers or special setup needs. Locations will be assigned by the end of July and we will have these available when you check-in for the festival. We ask that you move your vehicle to the back of the grounds once you are setup, unless you must store additional stock and need to access it.  Electricity is available for those vendors with travel trailers or similar setups.  You are welcome to stay on the grounds, but please be advised the gates are locked at midnight and in the event you leave after this time, the gates will not be unlocked until 7:00 AM the following morning. In the event of an emergency, you may contact me by phone and I will do everything reasonably possible to assist you.

You are responsible for your own tents, tables, chairs, and extension cords.   If you need an electrical connection, please let us know when you register that we may place you as close to one as possible. As outlined in the contract, all vendors are required to provide liability insurance for the event.  Proof of this coverage is required prior to your setting up for the festival.

Food vendors wishing to sell Coke products may purchase the rights from the CHS for an additional $75.00 per booth space. 

We ask that you return the contract or let us know you will be a part of the festival no later than June 30, 2012.  Personal checks will be accepted until this date.  Vendors registering later than this date must pay in cash or a money order.  If you have any questions, or would like to let me know your contract is on the way, please use my email address above.  
Please let me know of anything we can do to assist your being a part of our festival.  We hope to see you in September!

Sincerely,

Robert J. Millette

CelticFest Vendor Coordinator

